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Att: Agate Ose

Letter of Support

The Danish Road Directorate (Vejdirektoratet) hereby declares their support for the general ideas
and work carried out by the private organization Green Drive Thinking.

We have observed how they have thoroughly taken on the task of carrying out various initiatives to
reduce traffic by involving individuals, groups and local as well as national authorities. Green Drive
Thinking set up and/or points out green and healthy alternatives of transport through campaigns,
nudging and technical projects.

In conclusion, we fully support their efforts as they seek external funding and/or partners in order to

engage in local, national og international projects as well as participate in international programmes
that aims at making a more green and liveable places to live and work.

Regards,

Karsten Kirk Larsen
Head of Department
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